Training Statement
St. Mary’s College of Maryland encourages employees to enhance knowledge and skills, thus improving potential for future opportunities. The College recognizes that, for development purposes, employees may need to participate in online training, attend training seminars or workshops conducted off-site or join professional associations that will enable them to remain abreast of best practices in their respective fields. With the approval of their supervisor, the College permits employees to participate in development opportunities which have a direct relationship to the work they perform, during work hours and, without using leave. 

